Notice of Pesticide Application
North High School

Grosse Pointe Public Schools

Rose Pest Solutions will apply a pesticide application in the
school on the below date. No application will be made while
the students are present, nor will students be allowed into
areas that have had an application for a minimum of 4 hours.

If you have questions on what type of application was made,
contact Helen Johnson, 432-3089.

Dates of Application:

October 18, 2017

Target Pests:  Fleas
Target Areas: Room A-111




